
 

 

Foxborough Commission on Disability 

Minutes of February 17, 2021 

 

Members Present:   

Sue Collins, Jim Mullin, Margaret Chaisson, Charlie Hobbs, David DelPizzo, Dave Foscaldo, Barry Ringler, Bob Siteman, and 

Cindy Curran. Two (2) ASL interpreters were also present.  Absent: Andrea Carroll and Sheri Barrett 
 

Assisted Listening Devices for Town Hall: 

David is still gathering information. He is waiting to hear back from a few companies regarding costs. He also needs to 

look at what type of system is available in the building. David will update the FCOD next month.  

 

Post Office Drive-up: 

Barry, Sue, and Charlie met with the Foxboro Postmaster. They did not seem willing/able to fix the situation. David 

suggested contacting the Foxboro Reporter to get the community involved. Bob will call the Reporter and ask them to 

highlight the situation. 
 

Facebook Page: 

There has been no new activity on the FCOD Facebook Page. David hopes to add more activities once the pandemic 

subsides. 
 

Linked Together: 

Cindy attended the Linked Together meeting on January 27th and updated the FCOD. 
 

Annual Report: 

Sue wrote up the summary for the Town Report. She sent it to Margaret and Bob to proofread. Sue submitted the 

summary with a picture of the picnic tables on the common that were donated by the FCOD. 
 

Signage at Lafayette House: 

Barry has not been able to follow up with the Lafayette House. He will contact them and report back to the FCOD at our 

March meeting. 
 

Minutes: 

Bob made a motion to accept the January minutes, seconded by Charlie. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

Adjourn: 

Motion to adjourn was made by David, seconded by Jim. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

 

 

Next Meeting:  Wednesday, March 17, 2021 @2 PM via Zoom Meeting  

 
 

Respectfully submitted by Cindy Curran 


